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FIG Commission 4 ‘Hydrography’ visit to IHB, Monaco, Friday 14 November, 2003

Adam Greenland, Chair of FIG Commission 4 visited the IHB office on Friday 14 November
2003, and met with Capt. Hugo Gorziglia, Director 2, responsible for FIG and IHB liaison.

This was the first opportunity to meet since the IHB and FIG elections last year in 2002. The
discussions centred on areas of future co-operation such as education, training, capacity
building and generally building closer links and lines of communication. The meeting proved
a great success and I would like to thank all at the IHB for their kind hospitality.

The framework for future co-operation is outlined in the new IHO/FIG MoU, which will be
signed at the FIG WW in Athens next year, May 2004. Please visit www.fig2004.gr for futher
details.
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